Dear Parents and Carers,
February half term holiday voucher scheme for pupils eligible for free school (FSM)
Following the government announcement of the Covid Winter Grant Scheme in December, Enfield Council has partnered with Edenred to provide vouchers during the February half term for all pupils eligible for free school meals.
The Council has given the responsibility for distributing the vouchers to schools. The school will send your ‘eCodes’ via email between Wednesday 10th and Monday 15th February.
Each eligible child will be entitled to £15 to cover the 1-week holiday period.
Further details regarding how eCodes can be redeemed are available in the parent/carer’s user guide. The voucher does not have to be spent in full, in one transaction. To check how much money is left on the eGift card, parents can ask the supermarket’s customer service team when in store.
[bookmark: _GoBack]You can currently access eGift cards for the following supermarkets: 
· Sainsbury’s 
· Tesco 
· Asda 
· Morrisons 
· Waitrose 
· M&S food 
· McColl’s 
Once you have received your voucher, you will be able to redeem this in-store at the selected retailer by either: 
· Presenting the voucher on a smartphone or tablet 
· Presenting a paper copy of the voucher 
A reminder that the vouchers must be used for food, and must not be redeemed for any age restricted items, such as alcohol, cigarettes or lottery tickets. 
We encourage families to consider making choices that contribute to a healthy balanced diet. 
There are many ideas and tips available online to support you in preparing healthy meals, including the Change4life recipes and NHS Eat Well website. 
